HUDSON CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT



Dedicated to Excellence in Education www.hudson.k12.oh.us

Mr. Nick Sugar City Planner 1140 Terex Road Hudson, Ohio 44236

Dear Nick,

I am writing to express support of the four Safe Routes Plan projects that have been identified for funding this year. The Hudson City School District (HCSD) is committed to student safety and promoting walkability within and around our school zones, and we agree that the proposed projects will significantly benefit our students and families.

The HCSD supports the following projects:

Location	Project Type	Description
Stow Road (from Pine Trails	Sidewalks and	Construct new sidewalks to improve
Circle to Middleton Road)	Accessibility	access to Ellsworth Hill Elementary

The HCSD believes that these improvements are needed in promoting safer and more accessible routes for our students, encouraging them to walk or bike to school. We are excited about the potential impact of these projects and support their inclusion in the funding application.

If you need any further information or assistance, please feel free to reach out. Thank you for your continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Tom Barone

Director of Operations Hudson City School District

TOM BARONE, DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS



